Paula Kusack

L R ]
Subject: FW: development DP 08-18:

From:

Sent: July 4, 2018 3:43 PM

To: WeblInfo

Subject: development:

Hello,

We are VERY happy to see that the corner lot at the end of Michaud Cres. and 203 Street is finally going to be
developed! This lot has been an eye sore for years, the “garbage dump” lot of Langley City. It will be nice to
see it built on and cleaned up.

Regards,

20258 Michaud Crescent



